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Hello, 

My name is Casey O'Driscoll and I live at 5389 Brnce Road 3, Po1t Elgin, ON. 

This letter is my opposition to Carson's proposal. It is just wrong on so many levels and I am 
sure you are aware of it so I will not repeat what others have said. I thought it might be 
helpfull if I presented you with some facts from the Saugeen Shores public meeting of Feb 
20,2024. 

1) Both in person and online we had 4 residents speak against the proposal. No residents spoke 
in favour of it. 
2) It was repo1t ed by Coreena Smith that she received 31 letters commenting on the proposal. 
It is interesting to note that 29 letters were against the proposal and only two were in favour of 
it. 
3) Coreena also repo1ted that a petition against the proposal was received. It was signed by 88 
people against the proposal. Of the 88 people, 37 were local residents. 

I sincerely hope this infonnation helps to clarify that the residents of Saugeen Shores do not 
want heavy industrial in our town 

Thank you, 

Casey O'Driscoll 




